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Good Afternoon, 

For this request should it go to us as a suggestion and then along to County for approval? 

Thanks so much. 

Working on positive change for forward direction, 

Taraesa Tellier
Councillor Ward One
Municipality of West Elgin 
519-520-2444

Begin forwarded message:

From: Brian Downie <bdownie@westelgin.com>
Date: July 26, 2022 at 1:31:25 PM EDT
To: Taraesa Tellier <ttellier@westelgin.net>
Cc: Serge Lebedz <slebedz@westelgin.com>
Subject: Bench in front of 238 Furnival Road

﻿
Teresa,
 
We have been communicating with Michelle Gammon over the past few months,
regarding the installation of a bench in front of our Rodney office, dedicated in memory
of her late brother Bill.  From the outset we were supportive of the concept under the
following circumstances.
 

The bench is the same (or at least complementary) in style to the beautiful benches
that were newly installed last year in the downtown
That it is installed in such a way as to not impede foot traffic or sidewalk
maintenance
The funds for the purchase are not a burden on the Municipality 

.
 
Please accept this note as approval from West Elgin Mutual for this bench to be installed.
 
If you require any clarification, please feel free to reach out to me during office hours
519-762-3530
 
Sincerely,
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Brian Downie | HBA, FCIP, CRM President/CEO   
Tel: 519-762-3530

                  

Confidentiality Warning:  This message and any attachments are intended only for the use of the intended recipient(s), are confidential, and
may be privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, retransmission, conversion to hard copy, copying,
circulation or other use of this message and any attachments is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender
immediately by return e-mail, and delete this message and any attachments from your system. Thank you.
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